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ISLETA BOULEVARD SECTOR 
PLAN UNDER DISCUSSION 

 
 
 
 
Bernalillo County Commissioner Teresa Cordova and Zoning, Building and Planning 
officials will host a public meeting to present information and gather comments on the 
creation of the Isleta Boulevard Sector Plan on Wednesday, April 6, 2005 at 6:30 pm 
at Harrison Middle School located at 3912 Isleta Boulevard, SW. 
 
The meeting is one in a series to meetings to develop the Isleta Boulevard Sector 
Development Plan. Topics will range from economic development, design guidelines, 
agricultural preservation, trail corridors, open space areas, commercial and residential 
development and transportation.  The information and discussions generated from these 
meetings will culminate in a development plant for Isleta Boulevard.  The entire length of 
Isleta is from Bridge Boulevard to the Isleta reservation.  All public participation is 
welcome and encouraged.  
 
For more information contact Enrico Gradi, Zoning, Building and Planning at 314-0385.  
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